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1	Overall description
SA2 has been evaluating alternative solutions to support provision of an NCGI corresponding to a fixed geographic area to the IMS for a 5GC to support routing and location determination for an emergency services call from a UE with 5G satellite access.
Six alternative solutions were identified and evaluated as described for Options A to F in the attached discussion paper in S2-2100603xxxx. Some of these solutions (Options A, C, D, F) appear to have, or may require, new impacts to NG-RAN, where a new impact is defined as an impact that would not otherwise be needed to support 5G satellite access. Of these four solutions, Option A appears to have high impact and is tentatively ruled out. However, SA2 has not yet finally concluded on which of the other solutions should be supported in Release 17. To assist a conclusion, SA2 has agreed to support Option D for networks in which the OMA SUPL location solution need not be supported. For networks in which OMA SUPL support is needed, SA2 has agreed that one of Options B, C or F could be supported. Of these, Options C and F appear to have new NG-RAN impacts, whereas Option B appears to avoid new NG-RAN impact.
SA2 would thus like to ask RAN2 and RAN3 the following questions.
Q1:	Do RAN2 or RAN3 perceive any particular problem with supporting any of Options B, C, D or F in NG-RAN?
Q2:	For solutionsOptions where no particular problem is identified for Q1, woulddo RAN2 and RAN3 expect to be able to include support in NG-RAN for Rel-17 if SA2 were to decides to provide support in 5GC?
Q3:	Do RAN2 or RAN3 have any other comments on any of the solutionsOptions?
2	Actions
To RA2, RAN3 
ACTION: 	SA2 kindly asks RAN2 and RAN3 to provide answers to the questions above. 
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